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3 September 2015
Press release
Mystery, history and festivity at Westerham U3A

Autumn programme of Open Meetings announced

Details of the autumn programme of Westerham U3A’s Open Meetings have been released.  

Member of the Magic Circle, John Field, will begin the season with a talk on ‘The amazing world of magic’ (2pm, 10 September, Westerham Hall).
He will be followed by the acclaimed world history author, Christopher Lloyd, whose subject is ‘The Magna Carta’ (8 October), celebrating the 800th anniversary.  As Christmas approaches, Toni Field will talk about the original celebrity cookery writer, in ‘Mrs Beeton’s Christmas’ (12 November). 
As well as the monthly talks (to which non members are welcome), the charity runs a wide variety of study groups, regular events, outings and social activities.  Around 35 study groups, on subjects as diverse as bridge and books, walking and wine appreciation are on offer to members.  
Details about Westerham U3A can be found on the website www.westerhamU3A.org where there is also information on how to join – it is open to anyone no longer in full time employment.   Annual membership costs just £20 (£35 for a joint membership).
Ends

Editors’ notes:

Westerham U3A is an educational charity that promotes life-long learning for those retired/no longer in full-time employment in Westerham and the surrounding area – there are no age limits.  Members can join as many groups as they wish - a small charge is sometimes levied towards venue hire or consumables.  
It is part of a network of around 800 local U3A groups in the UK, with a nationwide membership of 300,000+. More about the U3A movement can be found at www.U3A.org.uk 
Press contact: email westerhamU3A@hotmail.co.uk  f.a.o. Louise Wood m: 07824 994690
